
 

 

 

WEBSITE       ABOUT US      STAFF     DIRECTORS       CAP-CAMPAIGN      

   

April 25, 2018
Greetings!

In This Issue
Improv Night Success
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

A SUCCESSFUL FUNDRAISER!
 
Thank you, thank you, thank you to all who attended and supported our
recent 'Night at the Improv" fundraiser. We are grateful to all who purchased
tickets or sent donations, contributed and bought Silent Auction items, to St.
Paul UCC in Belleville for allowing us to hold our event there, to the caterer,
Tyler Underwood, and to our Kindercottage staff members, Yolanda,
Bobbye and Paulette who were stellar food preparers. Also to Rev. Mike
Southcombe for his kitchen help and organization of the event and starring as
Master of Ceremonies. It takes lots of people to make it work and we thank
you all! 

Approximately 100 people were on hand to enjoy the evening. Our profit was
$10,000, which will certainly help our bank accounts. We received many
positive comments about both the entertainment and the delicious food.
 
Unfortunately, Brenda was not able to be with us for the evening as she was
in the hospital with pneumonia. She wants all to know that she is now home
and recovering well. Brenda thanks you for your prayers and concerns. She
says she is listening to the doctors and taking it easy and believes that the
prayers helped her very much.
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We share some photos of the event:



   



Many thanks to Helen and Bill Whicher for sharing their boy-meets-girl history!



We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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